
From: Karis Crawford  
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 3:49 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon 
Subject: 2550 Packard Zoning Variance 
 
Dear Zoning Board of Appeals,  
 
We object to the granting of a sign variance to the Packard Square developer at 2550 Packard.  

This development has been a problem in our neighborhood for more than eight years. The 
current building project looks nothing like the plans that were presented to the neighborhood and 
first approved by the city. The buildings are very close to Packard, looming over the street and 
the sidewalk, not set back as originally designed.  

The proposal to put a 10 foot high sign only 2 feet from the property line would make this 
development even more unsightly. Such a sign would distract drivers and block sight lines for 
turns. This is a residential area, not a commercial strip.  

Karis Crawford and Paul R. Schwankl 
2040 Columbia (2 blocks from development) 

Virginia Crawford 
1507 Pine Valley, Apt 7 (1 block from development) 
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